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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:                Kent Starwalt, Tennessee Roadbuilders Association 
                     
FROM:          Jay Norris, Director of Occupational Health & Safety 
 
           Brian Egan, Director of Construction 
 
DATE:           January 11, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:     ATSSA Traffic Control Technician & Supervisor Courses & TTAP Flagging 
Course 
 

In addition, to the continuation of ATSSA’s online flagger course (per January 6, 2021 Memo), 

please also be aware of the following: 

1.  ATSSA’s Traffic Control Technician & Traffic Control Supervisor courses may be taken 

online. 

2. Transportation Technical Assistance Program (TTAP) flagger training program may be 

taken online. 

The Department will allow the use of these courses to be taken online through December 31st, 

2021. 

Please share this with your members.  The Department values our collaborative efforts with 

TRBA and wants to keep the Tennessee Economy moving forward.   

 

 

 

 

Cc: Paul D. Degges, P.E., Deputy Commissioner/Chief Engineer 

Will Reid, P.E., Assistant Chief Engineer of Operations 

https://www.atssa.com/Training/Course-Search#/qbeld/Search_Virtual_Events
http://ttap.utk.edu/training/webinar.php?id=728&loc=1
https://www.atssa.com/Training/Course-Search#/qbeld/Search_Virtual_Events
http://ttap.utk.edu/training/webinar.php?id=728&loc=1
https://tennessee.na1.echosign.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAUOWjAUlXlBFKpvJcoGPSCK-ZbCVCKXCe
https://tennessee.na1.echosign.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAUOWjAUlXlBFKpvJcoGPSCK-ZbCVCKXCe



